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San Joaquin Regional Transit District (RTD) is Official “Designated Driver”
for Stockton Beer Week

Stockton, CA—San Joaquin Regional Transit District (RTD) has partnered with Visit 
Stockton as the “official designated driver” for Stockton Beer Week. 

Stockton Beer Week is a 10-day celebration of craft beer that occurs between Friday, 
July 13 and Sunday, July 22, 2018.  During Stockton Beer Week, various breweries, 
bars, restaurants, and other venues will host events highlighting craft beer in an 
effort to promote patronage at local establishments throughout Stockton. 
Participating restaurants along RTD’s Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) Route 40 will have 
drink coasters noting RTD’s “designated driver” status.  The coasters also note the 
ability to purchase a bus pass through the Token Transit app directly from a 
smartphone, making the trip to and from participating venues and home a safe and 
easy experience.

Last call will be a little early for bus passengers as weekday service on Route 40 
stops at about 9:30 p.m. and about 7:00 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday.

For more information on Stockton Beer Week go to www.stocktonbeerweek.com

San Joaquin Regional Transit District (RTD) is the regional transit provider for San 
Joaquin County.  RTD's mission is to provide a safe, reliable, and efficient 
transportation system for the region.  For more information, visit sjRTD.com, follow 
RTD on Facebook and Twitter, or call (209) 943-1111.
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